
Annual General Meeting

On Wednesday, October 12th the PAC will be hosting their AGM in the school library and holding elections for new 
council members.  

The PAC is currently looking to fill the following positions:
    Secretary
    DPAC Representative
    Vice-Chair
    A parent to shadow the Chair (President) with the intent to take over the role next school year.
    A parent to shadow the Treasurer with the intent to take over the role in the 2024/25 school year. 

These positions are very important to the school. PAC initiatives raise much need funds to enhance school activities 
and purchase much needed supplies and equipment for the school.  The current PAC Executives are aging out.  
Meaning that, soon their children will be going off to high school and they will no longer be parents at Capitol Hill. 
Now is the perfect time to get involved and learn the ropes! Becoming an executive member is a very rewarding 
experience. Not only will you be involved in your child’s education, but you’ll also be able to connect with other 
parents and make life long friendships.  

Attached you’ll find a brief overviews of the positions available. 
If you are interested, please email the PAC at caphillpac@gmail.com and join us at the upcoming PAC meeting.

Get Involved!
You don’t have to be a PAC Executive to be involved! Parent participation in the PAC is a tremendous value to our 
school community and we are always looking for volunteers.  We encourage and welcome all parents and guardians 
to participate in PAC meetings, events and fundraisers.  

Fundraising events that you can get involved in:
    Popcorn and Popsicle Fridays
    The Fall Pumpkin Patch
    Movie Night
    Cineplex Odeon movie ticket sales 
    Pancake Breakfast

Next PAC Meeting:

WHEN:  Wednesday, October 12th at 6:30pm
WHERE: In-person in the library OR online via Zoom. 

We hope parents will join us in the library (enter from the exterior library door), so that we have the opportunity to 
meet face-to-face. Lite snacks and refreshments will be served. For those parents who are not yet comfortable with 
an in-person meet and greet or who are unable to make it to the school, a Zoom meeting link will still be emailed 
out. However, we really do hope to be able to welcome parents in-person and start putting names with faces.

We hope to see you there! 
Valentina Farley - Chair,  Lilia Tsui - Treasurer,  Nelly Huang - Interim Secretary and Lark Maloff - Interim DPAC Rep. 
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PAC caphillpac@gmail.com

October 3, 2022

Photos with Santa
Purdy’ s Chocolate Sale 
The year-end Wellness Fair
Bake sales and more! 


